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15th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 9 Parents Evening
Wednesday 22nd November (4pm - 7pm)

We would like to invite you to our parents evening for students in Year 9. Your child’s subject teachers will be
available between 4pm and 7pm. I am sure that you and your child will welcome the opportunity to discuss the
progress that they are making so far in this academic year.

The school has introduced a new, easy-to-use online booking system. This allows you to choose your own
appointment time with the teachers.

The window for booking Year 9 appointments opens from 7.30am on Thursday 16th November and will close
at 5pm on Tuesday 21st November . Should you wish to make any changes after this date, please contact the
school office.

If you do not have access to the Internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to arrange an
appointment on your behalf.

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening, as always, thank you for your continued support and
partnership.

Yours faithfully

Ian Cooper
Principal
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Please visit https://haslandhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments.
If you have any technical problems with the system, please send an email to: Hannah Challenger at
h.challenger@haslandhall.outwood.com
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